From: eviedbow

Sent: 08 December 2022 16:46

To: Planning Planning

Cc: David Fowler; SaveMuseumStreet@CoventGarden.org.uk
Subject: Ref:. 2021/ 2954/P One Museum Street

Dear Sir,

As a local resident, kindly note my objection to the above proposal for a 74m high office block replacing the
considerably lower Travelodge building.

Thank you for your attention.

Regards
Evelyn Humphreys



